
Picture Day is Coming To Your School! 

 El Diamante High School 
We will be taking school photos on March 10th and 11th. Do not delay, please 
schedule  your appointment today by clicking on the link below: 

Please come to the school to check-in. When you arrive we ask that you wear a ​ ​face mask until 
your appointment starts. Only the student(s) being ​ ​photographed will be permitted 

during the appointment. Our photographer will also be wearing a ​ ​mask and we will be sanitizing 
between appointments. Please reschedule if you are having any ​ ​COVID-type symptoms.  

You have the ability to pre-order pictures online by visiting ​dorianstudio.com ​ ​and entering the 

school name in the search bar. Your online order can be placed anytime before and up to four (4) 
days after the scheduled picture day.  
After the 4-day grace period expires, a personalized access key will be generated for each 
student’s image and will be provided to parents for ordering afterwards. A $7 shipping and 
handling fee will be added to all orders made with a personalized  access key and orders will ship 
directly to your home.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AFAA23AAF4CE9-eldiamante

